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CHANGE OF DIRECTOR

The board of directors (the “Board”) of BAIC Motor Corporation Limited (the “Company”) hereby 

announces that, due to work adjustment reasons, Mr. Zhang Guofu has conveyed his request to resign 

from the positions of the executive director, a member of the strategy committee of the Board and 

the executive vice president of the Company with effect from 10 November 2022. Mr. Zhang Guofu 

confirmed that he had no disagreement with the Board in any respect and there were no other matters 

relating to his resignation that would need to be brought to the attention of the shareholders of the 

Company.

By Order of the Board

BAIC Motor Corporation Limited

Wang Jianhui

Secretary to the Board and Company Secretary

Beijing, the PRC, 11 November 2022

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Chen Wei, as Chairman of the Board and 

non-executive Director; Mr. Chen Hongliang and Mr. Hu Hanjun, as non-executive Directors; Mr. Huang 

Wenbing, as executive Director; Mr. Ye Qian, Mr. Hubertus Troska, Mr. Harald Emil Wilhelm, Mr. Gu 

Tiemin and Mr. Sun Li, as non-executive Directors; and Mr. Ge Songlin, Ms. Yin Yuanping, Mr. Xu 

Xiangyang, Mr. Tang Jun and Mr. Edmund Sit, as independent non-executive Directors.
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